
From: 	 Admin. Assistant ; „ 
To: 	 Gaston, Molly (OLA) 
Sent: 	 10/3/2011 10:55:34 AM 
Subject: 	 FW: Final Response to HJC Chairman Smith's incoming of 5/3 re operation Fast and Furious 
Attachments: 	 RE: ; smith atf 930 clean.docx; smith atf 930 redline.docx 

MG: It looks like OAG approved this letter. Should I set up for signature? And there should be enclosures with this 
letter. Do you know who has them? Thanks,r;Z:Z -tr7;1 

From: Burton, Faith (OLA) 
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2011 1:55 PM 
To: Reich, Steven (ODAG); Richardson, Margaret (OAG); Schmaler, Tracy (OPA); Weich, Ron (OLA); Colborn, Paul P (OLC); 

ATF 	Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Pope, Amy (CRM); Crabb, John D. (USADC) L_ 
Cc: Gaston, Molly (OLA); Kellner, Kenneth E. (OLA); Kralovec, Jamie (OLA) 
Subject: Final Response to HJC Chairman Smith's incoming of 5/3 re operation Fast and Furious 

This version picks up changes from Jim Dinan and others that we received since yesterday. Since we plan to send it 
out this afternoon, please let us know asap if you have any questions. Thanks. FB 
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